Sre. He m RﬂbO].m.
m1. Bhﬂ“; 869 Aptﬂo ’
lMontevideo, Uruguay, S.h.

Dear Friend Reboledo:

_ | I greatly appmiato your kind letter written
on October 24th, mdmmtﬁntlhwhoeaam‘bhto
reply sooner. _

Imgladtohowofthoprogrmofeml-ﬂi.

~ We are in the midst of preparations for our
lrinterhuhthll season hore. I am sending you & copy
our /schedule. You will see that our opening geme is
played next week, December 17th, with Denver
Uﬂhmj.ty'

In reply to your inquiry about courses for
bukethall coaches, Ipmmyoumr-fmingto'hnt
we eall "ocoaching schools™ or "coaching elinies™, usually
held during the swmer. Last summer I was one of the
faculty members at the Iowa Coaching School and Officials’
Clinic, and I am enclosing a copy of their program. Nost
of these coaching schools are conducted on a similar basis,
and I thought this progrem would be helpful to you in
making your plans.

Iflmbooffnrﬂnrholptoyouitwillho
a great pleasure,

With kindest regn'és for the Yuletide season,

I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recoreation,
Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.




